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On Friday 31st March, we welcomed our Rolls-Royce Science Prize mentor Neil Chattle into school. Neil was given the opportunity to visit our ‘investigation stations’ from nursery to Year 6. He was impressed with how the Rolls-Royce funded resources have been put to use across the whole school and he enjoyed hearing how enthusiastic pupils and staff are towards the project.
One of the highlights of his visit was watching nesting blue tits enter our bird box and observing them closely through our high definition bird box camera. We will keep you updated with their progress!
Neil also spoke to our enthusiastic Year 6 children, who had lots of questions about his role at Rolls-Royce. He shared with the children information about the Bloodhound SuperSonic Car project. A British record-breaking attempt to break the current land speed record and travel at an amazing speed of 1,000 mph!
Over lunch, Neil met with the project team to discuss the final stages of the project submissions. This includes a 10 minute video sharing the progress of the project and a written evaluation, which will be taken along with our monthly diary entries to the competition judges.
As our partnership with Rolls-Royce draws to a close, we feel that this is still only the beginning of our ‘Investigation Generation’ project. We will be planning to sustain the project and continue to develop it throughout the year groups. We are also looking to plan a whole school STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) day with the continued support of our Community Focus Group. 
I wish to take this opportunity to thank staff and parents who have been involved in the project so far for their time and hard work and I encourage everyone to keep checking out Twitter hashtag for weekly updates from our classes. #TPSinvestigate

Mrs Yates
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Neil Chattle met with the project team over lunch.
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